
    Memorandum

To: all students
Fr: Associate Dean, Associate registrar
Re: registration
Da: 8.2.2007

It is solely students’ responsibility to choose and register for courses only according 
to their program plan. Students are required to keep program plans updated after 
each registration. 

During the registration period, students will be advised only about space 
availability in the given sections.

It is too late to explain the program plans during the registration period. 
  
If you need advice about required courses, prerequisites etc. or if you do not have 
program plan, visit your student advisor before the end of this term. Knowledge of 
your program plan will make the registration faster and more efficient.

Students with cumulative GPA bellow required level (2.0 undergraduate programs, 
3.0 graduate programs) are not eligible to register without official approval from 
readmission committee.


